
ILO/SU/RES/39

RESOLUTION

on Salary Adjustment for  General Service Staff

The ILO Staff Union, at its Extraordinary General Meeting on 21 May 1986,

RECALLING that the Governing Body at its November 1985 Session approved the
interim method of adjustment for the salaries of General Service staff in Geneva.

NOTING that in application of this methodology a salary adjustment in Geneva is
due on 1 April 1986,

NOTING that the Director-General has decide to recommend to the Governing Body
application at the due date of the adjustment of General Service salaries in Geneva,

REQUEST the Staff Union Committee:

(a) to ensure that this adjustment is made in Geneva in accordance with the rules
that have been approved;

(b) to see to it that salary adjustments at duty stations other than Geneva are also
introduced on the dates on which they are due;

(c) to keep the staff informed of the measures taken in this respect.


